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17/02/2025  14:21:562024/4900/P INT Nick Howard As the immediate neighbour I have concerns of the impact of the pool on what appears to be an underground 

river that flows through the back gardens on the East side of Daleham Gardens.  Ever since the construction 

at 16 Daleham Gardens several years ago the back gardens (of 4, 6 and 8 Daleham Gardens) have gotten 

substantially wetter - particularly in winter. If the pool construction were to have a negative impact on the 

waterflow I would like to express my reservations.  More detailed impact analysis is required than what I read 

in the impact analysis.  I have discussed my concerns with Mr Bayers and I believe he understands my 

position.

Page 1 of 17


